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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Since April 2015 free entitlement providers are able to claim extra funding 

through the Early Years Pupil Premium (EYPP) to support children’s development, 

learning and care.  The EYPP provides roughly an extra 53p per hour for eligible 3 

and 4 year old children. 

This extra money allows nurseries to support those EYPP children in a variety of 

ways both in nursery and out.  For example, it could be for extra support with their 

learning in nursery, or it may be towards resources to develop skills or next steps.  

We work closely with parents to look at how best to support each individual child. 

The criteria for the EYPP is that your family must be in receipt of: 

 Universal Credit with an annual net earned income of no more than £7400 

 Income Support 

 Income-based Jobseekers Allowance 

 Income-related Employment and Support Allowance 

 Support under Part 6 of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

 Guarantee Element of State Pension Credit 

 Working Tax Credit run-on (paid for the four weeks after you stop qualifying for 

Working Tax Credit) 

 Child Tax Credit (with no Working Tax Credit) with an annual income of no more 

than £16,190 
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In order for us to apply for the Early Years Pupil Premium on your behalf you will 

need to ensure that the section called ‘Details of Parent/Carer for my child named 

above’ on your parent declaration form is complete.  This includes your date of 

birth, full name and national insurance number or national asylum support service 

number.  We can only apply for you if all these details are correct and complete. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 

Many thanks, 

 

Sarah Cox 
 
Sarah Cox 

Head Teacher 

 


